
CALGARY KENNEL AND OBEDIENCE CLUB  
 

It is with heavy heart and great sadness that we are writing to you today. We at the Calgary 
Kennel and Obedience Club look forward to the spring gathering of our dog enthusiasts; family 

and friends and our May 2020 show was no exception. With all the chaos and uncertainly our 

entire world is enthralled in currently, we have made the very difficult decision to cancel our 
annual spring dog show for May of 2020. We apologize to our exhibitors, judges and to the 

public that will be affected by our decision to cancel. Know that we did not come to this 

decision lightly and we are looking toward the future and our September show. 
  

We are all aware how important each and every show is, for our purebred dog enthusiasts, 
but we need to be diligent in our responsibility to the health and safety of our exhibitors, 

judges, vendors and the volunteers who make our shows successful. The CKOC members 

have spent a great amount of time and are still looking at ways we can offer two successful 
shows in 2020, but without a crystal ball and the global uncertainty of the Covid 19 virus, we 

do not have enough information regarding the outcome of this global threat. So, the best we 
can do is wish you and your family the best in these challenging times.  

 

 
If you have question, don't hesitate to call or email 

Please stay safe, stay healthy and stay home 
Thank you, 

Della Kyncl 

President, CKOC 

 


